
Youth Nominated
For Appointment
To West Point

Hamblin Leigh, son of Mr. and
Mrs. Webster Leigh of Cedar City,
was notified yesterday that he had
been nominated by Congressman
Walter K. Granger, for appoint-
ment to the United States Military
Acaremy at West Point. Instructions
as to when he is to report for ex-

aminations have not yet been re-

ceived, but are expected soon.
Hamblin, who is a graduate of

the Branch Agricultural CoUege,
maintained a high scholastic aver-
age during his attendance at high
school and at the college, and was
also prominent in many school ac-

tivities. He was president of his
class, president of the Phi Sigma
XI fraternity, a member of var-
ious debating teams, won honors in
oratorical contests at the college,
and was prominent in athletics.

Since his graduation he has com-
pleted a student pilot training
course under the Civil Aeronautlcj
administration program and has se-1
cured his private pilot's license. I


